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B.A.R.S.C. CHAMPIONSHIPS 
 

27 December 2014 - 1st January 2015 
LES ARCS 1800, FRANCE 

Update One  
Closing Date 
The closing date for the BARSC championships has been extended until Wednesday 10th December without 
a late entry fee. Contact Ros Humphrey (See below) to make your entry 

RACE OFFICE 
Until Friday, 20 December 2014, this will be Puffins, Lower Station Road, Newick, East Sussex, 
BN8 4HU. 
+44 1825 721195, e-mail: ros.humphrey@btinternet.com 
This office will be closed from the evening of 20 December 2014 and the only contact will be e-mail: 
ros.humphrey@btinternet.com or barscraces@gmail.com 
From Saturday 27 December 2014 the Race Office and the Notice Board will in Hotel du Golf les Arcs 
1800. Email barscraces@gmail.com  
Race Office opening hours: daily, after the completion of the races as shown on the notice board. 

COMMUNICATIONS and UPDATES ON CHAMPIONSHIPS 
Primary communication should be by email, which will be dealt with as received until 19 December 2014 
and as available thereafter. No UK phone number will be available after 20 December 2014.  
Updates will be published as required on www.britski.org & www.barsc.net & Twitter @BARSCChamps 
www.twitter.com/BARSCChamps & Face book https://www.facebook.com/groups/171222549636514/ . If 
snow, late abnormal weather or other conditions cause alterations prior to the event details will be 
published on www.britski.org & www.barsc.net & www.twitter.com/BARSCChamps and in Dropbox as soon 
as possible. 

All documents, including acceptance, updates, start lists, results etc. will, as far as possible, also be 
published on Dropbox. The link will be: 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/xw4xb86amkolm34/AADr4y1OwP1nC990iltm6QLca?dl=0 

CURRENT SNOW CONDITIONS 
We know that people are concerned because of the limited snow in the Alps so far this season. Snow is 
forecast by the middle of next week and temperatures are low so it is being made where ever possible.   

We are working with les ARCS and other partners to ensure that the BARSC races can continue as planned. 
We will publish updates as and when we have more information about these plans. 

We anticipate meeting with representatives of les ARCS no later than 20th December and will publish an 
update as soon as possible after that meeting.  

 
CHIEF OF CHAMPIONSHIPS CHAMPIONSHIPS SECRETARY 
Derek METTERS Ros HUMPHREY 

Puffins 
Lower Station Road 
Newick 
East Sussex  
BN8 4HU 

Tel.:  0044 7956662754 
e-mail: barscraces@gmail.com 

Tel/Fax: 0044 1825 721195 
e-mail: ros.humphrey@btinternet.com 

 

 
BARSC & Barscchamps     @BARSC_ski & @BARSCChamps 
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